
        Please take this newsletter home with you 
 

SAINT BENEDICT, whose feast day is on 
Tuesday, is depicted in a stained glass window on 
the south (right) side of Church. 
 
THE SUPPERS AT EMMAUS BY 
CARAVAGGIO  (NOTE CHANGE OF 
DATE)  Fr Daley will give a presentation about 
the two depictions of this biblical event at 7.30pm 
this Tuesday 21st March 2023, in the school hall. 
Tea and coffee will be served. All welcome. 
 
FRIDAY SOUP LUNCH DURING LENT  
Please join us for a soup lunch between 12.00 and 
1.30pm every Friday during Lent, in the Priory. 
Donations will be for Lenten charities. 
 
EASTER CARDS AND CANDLES  These are 
now on sale on the cupboards at the back of 
church. 

 
DOUGLAS VALLEY OUTREACH  are looking for a single bed for a refugee child, 2 

years old. If you have one, please contact the office: 463248 or email: parbold@hotmail.com. 

Many thanks. 

PROPOSED PARISH ACTIVITIES  Thanks to those who have signed up to the 
activities on offer. As Fr Daley said it would be good once again to have people mixing 
together and helping to build a strong and supportive parish community. The notice board at 
the back of church will be removed after this weekend so that firm arrangements can be 
made. Please sign up if you have not already done so. 
 
GIFT AID ENVELOPES  Next year’s envelopes are at the back of church for you to 
collect.  Thank you for the support of all the gift aiders (envelope and standing orders) over 
this last financial year, and also many thanks to those who have increased their donation. If 
you are a tax payer and don’t already gift aid, please would you consider donating by gift aid 
envelope or standing order? By doing so, the parish can claim an extra 25% of your 
donation, at no cost to you. Gift aid reclaim is an essential source of income to the parish, 
especially at this time when our fuel costs are so high.  If you would like to start gift aiding, 
please see Caroline after Mass, or email the office: parbold@hotmail.com.                                                                                        
Many thanks for considering this. 
    
RED BOXES  Thank you to all Red Box holders. Please bring your box to either, the Priory 
Office during office hours, or leave at the back of church, or to the treasurer at 85, Brandreth 

Drive. Gabrielle hopes to have them all counted and returned by end of Lent.  
 
CHURCH GAS BILL FOR FEBRUARY  You may be interested to know that despite 
our best efforts to manage the central heating, our gas bill for February alone was a 
whopping £1,291.00. This includes a deduction through the energy bill relief scheme! 
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                                              Rev. LJR Daley, Priest 
 

                           FOURTH SUNDAY OF LENT 
                                               19th March 2023 

 

                                       Celebration of  Holy Mass         
19th  Sunday        FOURTH SUNDAY OF LENT                  10:30 am  Pro populo 

20th   Monday       Requiem                                                          10:30 am  Moray Ness 
21st  Tuesday       ST BENEDICT, ABBOT                              7:00 pm  Fred Johnston 
22nd   Wednesday Feria                                                                  7:00 pm  Bill Marston 
23rd  Thursday     Feria                                                                 11:30 am  Holy Souls 
24th   Friday          Feria                                                                  9:30 am   John Watkins 
25th   Saturday      ANNUNCIATION OF THE LORD           10:30 am  Sick of  the Parish 
26th   Sunday        FIFTH SUNDAY OF LENT                       10:30 am  Pro populo 

            
STATIONS OF THE CROSS  Will take place each Friday during Lent, straight after the 

9.30am Mass. 
 

EXPOSITION OF THE BLESSED SACRAMENT  This will take 

place at 10:00am on Saturdays during Lent, followed by Holy Mass at 

10.30am.  
 

ROSARY  The Rosary will be prayed from 6.35pm on Tuesday in Church, before Mass. 
 

PLEASE PRAY FOR  Sheila Jennings, Sandra Marston, Richard D’Alton, Chloe Harrison, 
Susan Jones, Peter Wareing 
 

ANNIVERSARIES  Mary Cecilia Hardy 
 

LAST WEEK’S OFFERTORY  Loose £118.90 Envelopes £116.60, SOs £444.00. Thanks.  
 
CAFOD FAMILY FAST DAY  Many thanks for your donations totalling 140.00. 
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